
We are wri(ng to express our strong support for HB3870 which would provide much needed 
funding for the Mosier Center project.  This updated joint fire sta(on and community center will 
replace our current inadequate facili(es. As our community grows and the threat of wildfire 
increases, the need becomes even greater. In the 5 years that we have owned property in 
Mosier 3 major fires have threatened our small city and our homes. As concerned ci(zens we 
have aLended mee(ngs and donated funds to reach our goal. Your support would allow us to 
bring this important project to comple(on. 


